## Dear IAFP nominating committee:

I would like to put my name back into the mix for remaining at the Alternate Delegate to the AAFP Congress of Delegates position. I have enjoyed my time at the national level and hope to continue to bring forth our issues in the national discussions.

Please see my attached CV for any details about my practice, education, and volunteer positions. I have thoroughly enjoyed all my experiences with the IAFP and hope to continue them.

Sincerely,

Teresa Lovins, MD FAAFP